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Michael da Cruz
65 Weybosset Street

Representative Marvin Abney, Chair
Rl House Finance Committee

Dear Chairman Abney and esteemed members of the House Finance Committee,

I am writing in support of House Bill 5473, also known as the “Revenue for Rhode Island” bill,
sponsored by Representative Karen Alzate.

Income inequality is driving a huge amount of social ills, and taking steps to limit it is essential.

Respectfully,
Michael da Cruz



